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Headteacher’s Newsletter – 15th May 2018 
 

Parent Pit Stop 
We have our first “Parent Pit Stop” in our community room tomorrow (Weds 16th May) from 2pm. Tea and 
Coffee will be available and Outreach staff will be available to provide information and support for any 
parents that may need it, housing, parenting etc. Each month we will provide an overview of an area of school 
life. Tomorrow from 2.20 – 2.40 there will be an overview on school lunches and snacks at school. 
 

GDPR 
As I am sure you know, there is a new General Data Protection Regulation coming into force later this month 
and so we have had to update a number of documents and procedures so that we are compliant. Please find 
attached a copy of our fair processing notice. 
 

Also in line with GDPR, please find attached a copy of our school information finder. Please note that we have 
a brand new school facebook page which you can search via @stpaulstongham. 
 

OfStEd 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete the parent questionnaire and/or speak to the inspector 
last week. All went well and the follow up letter will be with us for distribution in 10-18 working days. 
 

Reminders 
Names 
Please check uniform and water-bottles as lots don’t seem to be named and have probably faded in the wash. 
 

Long Hair 
Please ensure that all long hair is FULLY tied back in a pony tail, plaits or bunches. Half up is not enough for 
health and safety reasons for PE/ to prevent the spread of head-lice. 
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure that all children have a named PE kit in school, including plimsolls 
 

Friends of St Paul’s 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 22nd May at 8pm – all welcome. 
 

This year there is a very tight turnaround for Father’s Day gifts. Artwork will be sent out on Thursday and 
orders will need to be back by Monday.  
 

Farm Fun 
As a Sure Start Centre we are able to offer a range of extended services, such as parenting support, support 
with finding housing etc. We also offer family events and over May half term there is a farm fun session on 
Thursday 31st May from 9.45-11.15am with farm animals, bouncy castle and Mr Giant for parents and children 
to enjoy together – all completely free of charge. 
 

Junior School visits for Elm Class children 
Junior Schools will notify parents of dates and times for visits. Please bear in mind that we are not able to 
transport children to and from these visits and that parents need to sort their own arrangements for this.  
 

Dates that we have been given so far are as follows:- 
- Walsh Junior School – Tuesday 3rd July (all day), Thursday 12th July (afternoon) 
- Waverley Abbey Junior School – Tuesday 3rd July (afternoon) 


